
Bullying Prevention Week 

October is Bullying Prevention Month. Our students will have 

assemblies or in class lessons that will focus on what bullying is, how to 

maintain a safe school environment, and the procedure to report a 

bullying situation. Assemblies and lessons will be conducted by our 

Guidance Counselor, Sandra McCutcheon, and School Psychologist, 

Stephanie Caradonna. Should you have any questions, please feel free 

to call the school at 547-8540.  

 

Volunteers Needed!!!! 

We are implementing a new recycling program and need your help!! 

During lunches, we will be teaching our students how to recycle. We 

need extra hands to ensure that it runs as smoothly as possible. On 

October 10th, two assemblies(9:00-9:30 & 9:30-10:00) will be held for 

our students that will show the do’s/don’ts of recycling.  We will begin 

the new recycling program that day!! Please go to the link below if you 

are able to assist.  As always, thank you for all you do for KES.  We have 

the best volunteers!!!  

www.SignUpGenius.com/go/8050B4FAFAB2CA64-cafeteria/714300 

Thank you! 

Michelle 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050B4FAFAB2CA64-cafeteria/714300

